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Request: 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please provide me with an electronic copy of 

any Data Protection Impact Assessments (DPIA's) undertaken for the operation of 

Drones, Dash Cams, or Body-Worn Cameras within your Organisation. 

The Authority do not at this time use Drones or Body Worn Cameras. The Authority 

do, however, have vehicle CCTV, please see attached DPIA 

Body worn cameras are used by Capita staff in their Parking Control role on behalf of 

the Authority; however, the recordings are for the purposes of recording incidents 

against Capita staff for health and safety; therefore, this information is held by Capita, 

not the Authority. Capita as a private company are not currently subject to FOIA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


